Friday 18th November
Mufti Day in aid of the PTA Christmas Fair and
Children in Need 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Children may come dressed in Christmas attire or ‘spotty’ clothes for Children in Need. 

PTA Christmas Fair
The PTA would like donations for the Christmas Fair, specifically bottles of wine or unwanted children’s gifts for the children’s tombola.

Children in Need
The Student Council will be leading the fundraising for Children in Need. At morning break the children will be able to have a cake and cup of squash in exchange for a donation for Children in Need. Throughout the day there will be a ‘Find the Pudsey’ competition and then after school the Student Council will be selling Tuck Shop goodies and also running a Lucky Dip. For the Lucky Dip they are asking if pupils can donate a toy that they no longer want. This needs to be wrapped up and brought in to school any day next week.

Fundraising for Haiti 
The Student Council decided that they would like to fundraise for Haiti. They had a meeting this morning and it was agreed that we will hold a Caribbean themed fundraising day for this in May.

Thank you in advance for your support!

